
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

FIFTEENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (Year A) 
Sunday 13th July 2014 - Sea Sunday 

 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 12th July 6.00 p.m. (Sr. Catherine Murphy RIP) 

Sunday 13th July  8.30 a.m. (Thomas Byrne RIP) 

  10.30 a.m. (from the Catenians for Tom Regan) 

Tuesday 15th July  7.00 p.m. St. Bonaventure 

Wednesday 16th July 10.30 a.m. Holy Hour for Vocations to the 
Priesthood (Albert Menezes RIP) 

Thursday 17th July 12.05 p.m. (Don & Agnes Campbell RIP) 

Friday 18th July 12.05 p.m. (Darren & Teegan Milton) 

Saturday 19th July  6.00 p.m. (Dawn Hyland RIP) 

Sunday 20th July  8.30 a.m. (Paul Munro) 

  10.30 a.m. (The Parish) 
  

 
 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until noon 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 

ROSARY 
Friday 10.00 a.m.  

MASS INTENTIONS  
Sat 12th July - Sr. Catherine Murphy RIP (Gloria Hocking’s intention). Sun 13th 
July, 8.30am - Thomas Byrne RIP (Martin Byrne’s intention). Sun 13th July, 
10.30am - Tom Regan (the Catenians’ intention). Wed 16th July - Albert 
Menezes RIP (Joyce Kervill’s intention). Thurs 17th July - Don & Agnes 
Campbell RIP (Miriam Harwood’s intention). Fri 18th July - Darren & Teegan 
Milton (Martin Byrne’s intention). Sat 19th July - Dawn Hyland (Paul & Angela 
Hyland’s intention). Sun 20th July, 8.30am - Paul Munro (the Catenians’ 
intention). 

REQUIESCAT IN PACE  
Please pray for the repose of the soul of (Godfrey) Neil Brown. His 
Funeral Service is at St. Augustine’s on Monday 21st July at 11.00am. 

SEA SUNDAY - 13th July 
This week is Sea Sunday, when the Church prays for all those who live 
and work at sea. There will be a retiring collection after all Masses this 
weekend, 12th/13th July, for the Apostleship of the Sea, the official 
maritime welfare agency of the Catholic Church in Great Britain. It 
provides practical and spiritual support to seafarers visiting our ports. 
Please give as generously as you are able to its important work. If you are 
a tax payer and wish to gift aid your donation, there are gift aid envelopes 
available in the Narthex. For more information about its work visit 
www.apostleshipofthesea.org.uk 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
The minutes of the last meeting are available for all members to collect 
from the letter rack in the Porch. Thank you. 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM including Group 3  
Catechism for this year ends this Wednesday 3rd July, 4.30pm - 5.30pm, 
with a BBQ for all catechism children and their brothers and sisters. The 
autumn term begins for all groups on Wednesday 17th September at 
4.30pm. 

THANK YOU - First Holy Communion  
Thank you to all who helped with the arrangements and celebration of the 
First Holy Communion on the Feast of Corpus Christi. Especial thanks to 
our catechists who, in giving their time throughout the year, help the 
children prepare for the sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy 
Communion. 
HOLY HOUR  
The third of our four annual Holy Hours for Vocations to the Priesthood 
and for those serving in the Priestly Ministry will take place during 
Exposition this Wednesday 16th July after the 10.30am Mass. 



PRECIOUS LIVES ‘BIG CREAM TEA’  
The CWL are hosting a ‘Big Cream Tea’ to raise funds for the Children’s 
Hospice South West next Friday 18th July, 1.15pm - 3.30pm in the 
Narthex . Mass will be celebrated at 12.05pm  followed with a Light 
Lunch by Donation and a Cream Tea at a cost of £3. There will be ‘Small 
Cake’, ‘Sweet’ and ‘Bring and Buy’ stalls. Please stay after mass and 
support this event if you are able. Please note the changed time of Mass - 
there will be no mass at 10.30am. 

ADVANCE NOTICE  
It is proposed to hold a meeting on Tuesday 23rd September at 7.30pm to 
explore the possibility of a Parish Pilgrimage to the Holy Land in the 
Spring of 2016, organised by ‘Fifth Gospel Retreats’. If you are 
interested, please put this date in your diaries and come to the meeting. 

CAFOD - Give for Free and help tackle global poverty 
Thank you for choosing to support CAFOD. By returning your used 
inkjet cartridges, mobile phones, MP3 players, sat navs, digital cameras 
and portable games consoles to the ‘Recycling Factory’ you will be 
helping to connect people in the UK with poor communities across the 
world in the fight against poverty and injustice. All money raised from 
this recycling scheme is donated directly to Cafod. To date over £50,000 
has been raised. Recycling envelopes are available below the CAFOD 
notice board in the Narthex. For more information about the scheme 
please visit: therecyclingfactory.com/cafod; freephone: 0800 091 0696; 
email: cafod@trf-uk.com 

SANCTA MARIA - Saturday 19th July at 7.30pm, Buckfast Abbey 
Phillip Arkwright, the organist and Master of Music at Buckfast Abbey, 
Phillip Broadhouse, an organ scholar, and the Choir of Buckfast Abbey 
are giving a concert of choral and organ music by Bruckner, Poulenc, 
Palestrina and others, composed in honour of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
Entry is free with a retiring collection. For further details, 
please check the Buckfast Abbey website: 
www.buckfast.org.uk/music. 

THE CATHOLIC CHILDREN’S SOCIETY  
Fancy a challenge? The Catholic Children's Society are 
organising two opportunities to raise much needed funds: on 
Sunday 28th September 2014 you can Tandem Skydive in 
Perranporth and on Sunday 22th March 2015 you can run the 
Rome Marathon!   For more details please see 
www.ccsplymouth.org.uk or call Claire on 07783 156284. 

 

DEVON AND CORNWALL REFUGEE SUPPORT  
DCRS has written to thank the parish for the continuing support given 
over the past few months. The donations of food, clothing and bedding 
are very much appreciated. As a charity it is always in need of food 
donations and household goods are very welcome. The items that are 
badly needed at present are towels and toiletries, especially men’s items. 
Donations can be placed in one of the baskets in the Narthex. 

YOUTH PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM  
Once again the parish of Falmouth are taking a minibus to Walsingham 
for the Youth 2000 Prayer Festival, 21st - 25th August, and are offering 
transport for any young people (16yrs to 35yrs) from St. Augustine’s who 
may wish to go. Last year over 1,000 young people attended. If you are 
interested or know anyone you think could be interested/might benefit 
from the pilgrimage please let Fr. Peter know or phone Fr. Jon Bielawski 
on 01326 312763. 

COLLECTIONS  
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £330 per week. All cheques should be made payable to 
‘PRCDTR St. Austell Parish’.  
Parish Collection: £782.65; Candles: £24.03; Cafod Ethiopia Jar: £11.31; 
Flowers: £2.00; Coffee: £13.80; Parish Maintenance Fund: £0.25; 
Parish Breakfast: £9.90. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound, especially Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sheila 
Alleyn, Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, James Clapp, Mary Coupe, Milena 
Danielli, Mary Dineen, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Helen Gibson, Joan 
Insley, Paul & Cynthia Longthorp, Carmen Matthews, Mary Maguire, 
Maria Consuelo Martyn, Ian Parkinson, Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, 
Edwina Porter-Duncan, Nora Skerry, Jenny Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pat 
Thompson, Pauline Whit ford, Sally Wilson. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 


